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Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,  

 

On the Tuesday 27th February, we will be holding a SATs information workshop for Year 6 parents.  

This will be an opportunity to go over the timetable, what to expect during SATs week and how you can 

support at home.  It will also be an opportunity to ask any questions.  

 

We are offering an onsite and virtual workshop.  Please see the timings below.   

 

Tuesday 27th February 2024 

 

Onsite in the Downstairs Hall 9:15am  

Virtual Zoom session 4pm  

 

 

We will send a reminder text and the log in details for the virtual session, nearer the time.   

 

We hope to see you there.  

 
 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Ms. Matin 
Year 6 Lead  


